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Encourage - Enjoy - Excel 

2nd November 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Starting from Tuesday 28th November children in Years 4, 5 & 6 are being given the opportunity to 
take part in a Bikeability Course. 

There will be a limited number of places available and places will go on a first come first served 
basis. Those children that do not get a place will be put on a reserve list. 

To take part pupils must have a road worthy bike and a suitably fitting cycle helmet. All bikes and 
helmets will be checked at the beginning of the course and if they are not suitable, your child will 
not be able to take part. 

If your child is interested, please complete the attached Enrolment/Consent form and return to the 
school office by Monday 13th November. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Miss Haywood 
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